
 

 

Friday, June 16th, 2023 
 
Dear Carson Graham Community, 
 
We hope this letter finds you well. Believe it or not, next Wednesday marks the final day of regular classes! Please be 
sure to familiarize yourself with the important information below: 
 
Locker Clean Out: Monday, June 19th 
 
We did a short locker clean out today and will do another one on Monday before lunch. We are asking that lockers be 
cleaned out by end of day on Monday, June 19. Any items left behind will be donated or thrown out. Please leave locker 
door open with the lock attached and closed to the inside loop as they will be cleaned over the summer. Students once 
again will retain the same locker and lock next year. 

Review and Completion: June 22nd, 23rd, 26th and 27th  

Wednesday, June 21st marks the final day of regular classes. The next four school days are marked as Review and 
Completion. Please note that any students with outstanding assignments, or those who have not met the intended 
learning outcomes, are invited to attend. Please note, however, that attendance at Review and Completion does not 
necessarily equate to a student achieving credit for (i.e. passing) a course. The goal of these four days is to foster student 
success next year, regardless of whether they repeat the same course or move forward to the next level. 
 
KidSport North Shore (KSNS) 
 
KidSport North Shore (KSNS) is a chapter of KidSport BC, which is a registered charity within Sport BC that raises funds to 
cover registration fees for children and youth from low-income families to be able to participate in sports. KSNS will be 
hosting a Sports Equipment Sale on Saturday, June 24 in the Carson Graham Secondary School gymnasium. All items will 
be sold at incredibly low prices to support recycling of sports equipment, increase access to sports equipment for all 
North Shore families and residents, and to raise funds for our community charity. Carson will have a donation center set 
up in the main office through next week to collect donations. 
 
They are currently seeking:  
 

1. Donations of New & Gently Used Sports Equipment  
 

2. Adult & Youth Volunteers (both throughout June leading up to the event, and on the day of the event itself) - 
minimum age 15 to volunteer independently or age 8 to volunteer alongside a parent/guardian. Anyone 
interested can SIGN-UP HERE. 

 
Summer Learning  
 
Note that Summer Learning will be held at Argyle Secondary this summer. Registration closes on June 23rd at 12 noon 
and there is still limited space in some of the courses. Please see the Summer Learning website for more information.  

https://forms.gle/3sTde18ter5J6Kzi9
https://www.sd44.ca/school/summer/Pages/default.aspx#/=


 

 

Upcoming Events 
 
June 16 - Year-End Dance Show @ 7:00pm 
June 18 - Father's Day 
June 19 - 21 - Grade 10 Numeracy Assessment 
June 19- Locker Clean Out @12:40pm, Awards Ceremony @7:00pm in Agora  
June 20- Juneteenth/National Indigenous Peoples' Day Celebration 
June 21- National Indigenous Peoples' Day, Last Day of Classes  
June 22 - 27 - Review & Completion 
June 22- Grade 7 Visit 
June 26 - Grad Banquet @ Westin Bayshore @ 7:00pm -11:00pm 
June 27 - Grad Ceremony @ Orpheum Theatre @ 7:00pm 
June 28 - Final Report Cards published 
 
Yearbook Distribution TBD 
 
Have a wonderful weekend.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Suzette Dohm 
Principal 


